October 6, 2023

Dear SHS Families,

We are excited to share that our upcoming PSAT will take place at our high school on October 12, 2023.
The PSAT is one measure of post-secondary readiness for students in Stratford. Grade 9 will take the
PSAT 8/9 and grades 10-11 will take the PSAT/NMSQT. All test administrations will be in-person only.
Seniors will report to school and will participate in post-secondary planning/readiness activities in the
morning. Students in specialized programs such as BRIDGES and STEPS will either participate in testing
or senior activities or work with their teachers, as appropriate.

Please note that this is an early release day (11:15) for all students; additionally, all students will be
given lunch before being dismissed for the day. This year's PSAT will be taken on a computer so ALL
students must bring their charged school-issued Chromebook with them to school.

Twelfth graders have the option to take the SAT at a local high school on Saturday, November 4th or
December 2nd. Itis important that you register as soon as possible. For test registration deadlines,
testing locations, and to register for a Saturday SAT administration, please visit
https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/sat/registration/dates-deadlines. Fee waivers are available upon
request. Please contact your child’s school counselor for a test fee waiver.

Sincerely,

Jack Dellapiano
Principal

1000 East Broadway Stratford, Connecticut
Telephone: 203.385.4210
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